
 

 
Dear Friend of Nurses, 
 
Montana Nurses Association will be holding its annual Convention on October 23rd and 24th, 2025 at 

the Best Western Premier Great Northern Hotel in Helena. The purpose of this conference is to provide 

continuing professional development and networking opportunities for Registered Nurses across 

Montana. Montana Nurses Association is a multi-faceted, professional organization that provides the 

resources needed for Montana nurses to continue their professional development and stay involved in 

issues affecting nursing practice and quality health care. 

 
Please consider supporting this event and highlighting your business by becoming an exhibitor. We hope 
you will take the opportunity to assist us in making this event successful. Without support from 
businesses like yours this important event would not be possible. Please see the attached registration 
form. 
 
Thank you for considering your support for this annual event. Please feel free to contact Montana 
Nurses Association or visit our website at https://cnebymna.com/convention/ for more information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

      

Savanah Mader 

Administrative Assistant, MNA 
O: (406) 442-6710 
savanah@mtnurses.org 
  
The recognized leader and advocate for the professional nurse in Montana! 
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